
      

 

 

 

 

 

1. Art Room Open for Term 2 Students    - The Art Room will be open most 

Wednesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays at lunch for the next two weeks in 

case you need some extra time to make up for the snow days we 

missed!  Bring your lunch and come get in some extra time if you want it - 

the term is ending SOON! 

 

 

2. Rainbow Club - Due to the Pro-d day on Monday, the next meeting of the 

Rainbow club will be on Tuesday at 12:30 in the student lounge.  
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